To,
The Officer-In-Charge
Bally Thana
Bally, Howrah — 711201
Dated: 13/02/2022

Apprehension of encroaching, and getting dispossessed from (part of) our plot

Dear Sir,
I, Chirantan Mukherjee, am a resident of 56, Dingsai Para Road, under your jurisdiction.

This is to report and bring to your attention about construction works at our adjoining
North-Eastern plot of 57, Dingsai Para Road — that is located East of one part of our plot,
and North of another part of our plot — with clear demarcating walls on the perimeter.

The construction works (of promoting apartments) have been ongoing for years — mostly
curtained away from our view, and despite the workers using part of our plot for make-
shift tasks, we have co-operated rather than object — since we shared a cordial and
amicable relationship with the original owners, our friendly neighbours for decades.

A few months back, the demarcating boundary wall was demolished by them, and we
were initially hopeful that it would be re-built — moreso, because the wall has stood as a
demarcation between the plots for more than 50 years.

However, it scems now, that they have no intention to re-build the wall and intend to
merge the plots to their benefit. We apprehend that they are attempting to encroach into
our plot, and we stand the prospect of getting dispossessed from part of our plot.

Under such worrisome circumstances, we would be highly obliged if you take note of the
matter and raise an FIR/GD for the same.

Thanks and Regards,
Yours Faithfully,
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